
M E A D O W L A N D S
B A P T I S T  C H U R C H

CALL TO WORSHIP
PSALM 99:1-5

HYMNS
135  "O WORSHIP THE KING"
129  "CROWN HIM WITH MANY CROWNS"
112   "COMPLETE IN THEE"

CONGREGATIONAL PRAYER

SCRIPTURE READING
GALATIANS 5:16-25

HYMNS
166   "I RUN TO CHRIST"
389  “ALL I HAVE IS CHRIST”

MESSAGE
“HOW TO DESTROY A FRIENDSHIP”
1 SAMUEL 16-19
PASTOR KEVIN WILLIAMS

CLOSING HYMN
326 "COME THOU ALMIGHTY KING"

BENEDICTION

MORNING WORSHIP SERVICES
6 October|  9:30am or 1 1am 

Nursery (0-3)
9:30am and 11am

Sunday Morning Studies 

   *Adult Bible Study   
     Fellowship Groups 
     9:30am or 11am

   *Children's Sunday 
     School/Teens 
     11am

*Please see the Information
Desk for locations and
details.

Mini Marriage Seminar 
3-5pm
Auditorium

Childcare will be provided.
 
Church Membership
Class
4-8pm
Room 207

Evangelism Training
6-8pm
Auditorium

TODAY

Please reserve the rear
4 rows near the right

auditorium entrance for
families with small

children.

Coffee fellowship is
available in the gym

foyer before and
between Sunday
morning services.



C A L E N D A R
I T E M S

E V E N T S

Monday
7-9pm
Men's Sports Night (basketball)

Wednesday
6:30pm 

Teen Bible Quizzing (Room 314)
7pm

Men's Bible Study
      (Room 207 Fireside Room)

Ladies' Bible Study (Auditorium)
Kids 4 Truth
Teen Bible Study (307)

THIS WEEK (Oct 7-12): 13 October
9:30 or 11am
Thanksgiving Service
Lord’s Supper
(no Sunday School classes)

14 October
Thanksgiving Day
Church office will be closed.

17-19 October
Men’s Retreat at Pine Lake Christian Camp

17 November
Taste of Meadowlands

It has been our tradition to collect an offering on Thanksgiving
Sunday (October 13)—a sacrificial gift above the normal giving.

You can designate a special donation to Foundation Baptist
College to help with costs for accreditation with the Association

for Biblical Higher Education ($32,000 remaining of $50,000
goal).  You can also designate a donation for the reduction of

the mortgage. The current balance owing is $238,000. 

Please prayerfully consider what the Lord would have you give.

Thanksgiving Offering



October 17-19, 2024

Annual Men's Retreat

See brochure for details.

Running
the Race

Pine Lake Christian Camp
 Pine Lake, AB 

M I S S I O N A R Y  
U P D A T E  

K R I S  &  M A R I O L A  K O L T
P O L A N D

Dear Friends,                                                                                             September 2024
 
I’m excited to share the latest updates on our mission in Poland. We have positive
accomplishments in all of our areas of operations: Summer camps, church plant and our
schools.
            Our July Summer camp was held in the mountains of Zakopane. This year we were
blessed with visitors from our home church in Canada that included seven members with
senior and assistant pastors. Also, camp was attended by our friends from Wisconsin,
Illinois and Ohio. In addition, we had 11 Polish staff members that gave us a record staff of
22 members. Like every year, we started with leaders training where we made plans and
preparations before campers arrived at the camp. All of the staff left their heart at the
camp serving in a different way, training, teaching, giving their testimony, teaching
English, doing crafts, helping with sports, playing games and making connections with the
campers that never been exposed to Christianity or came from difficult backgrounds. We
were able to sponsor several of them that came from foster care or Ukrainian communities
affected by war. It was a great privilege to see some of them give their life to Christ at
the end of the week. We are very thankful to all staff members for a great week of camp
this year. 
            It is hard to believe that we already started our 13th school year this month at our
initial Genesis Preschool. We still have a shortage of Polish teachers and are starting a
school year with no English teachers. However, we were able to recruit two new English
teachers out of USA, thanks to the help of “Teach Them Diligently”. As of September first,
our second preschool that we started and developed in 2018 was turned over to a local
church. That was the plan right from the beginning and we are glad that this finally
happened. We will still help and advise this preschool until it is fully self-sufficient.
            Our new church member Janusz was baptized along with Pawel’s wife Dorota.
Pawel finished his first year of Bible School and is looking forward to his second year that
will start later this month. Pawel is a great help to our church plant and myself personally.
Pawel delivered a few sermons over the Summer and church members noticed a great
improvement since he is attending a Bible School. Janusz, since he was baptized, fervently
witnesses to all his family members. He constantly asks for prayers for many of them by
name. So far, he was able to lead to Christ his mother and his sister. Now 
we are praying for his wife and two daughters to get saved.
            We covet your prayers in all of these areas of operations, we are 
very thankful for your partnership with us.

Serving Christ in Poland, Kris and Mariola Kolt.



GIVING

A giving receptacle is
located by the church
office door.  E-transfer is
also available. From your
bank's website, select
the e-transfer feature.
The email address to
transfer to is                          
donations@meadowlands
baptist.com. Your
donation will be
automatically accepted,
and you will receive a
confirmation of the
transfer.  Please include
your full name in the
message line.

SUBSCRIBE TO OUR EMAILS: 

Stay Connected
Sign up at meadowlandsbaptist.com

MEADOWLANDS BAPTIST CHURCH

Address: 2215-17 St. NW, Edmonton, AB T6T 1J1
Email: info@meadowlandsbaptist.com
Website: meadowlandsbaptist.com

ACCESS MBC SERMONS ANYTIME!

Download ChurchOne App on your mobile device
and type in our member ID or code to get started.
Member ID: meadowlands
Code ID#: 02371

Hearing Devices are available for every service.

CONTACT INFORMATION

CHURCH OFFICE
780-440-1195

KEVIN WILLIAMS
PASTOR
780-257-1276

MARK RICHMOND
FAMILY PASTOR
825-993-2074

JEFF MCCONNELL
ASSISTANT PASTOR
780-514-9160

ADAM KELLER
MUSIC DIRECTOR
780-581-8180

DAVID TREAU
CHURCH ADMINISTRATOR
587-635-2753


